

EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

HONOLULU

LINDA LINGLE

December 16, 2002

GOV. MSG. NO. 104

The Honorable Robert Bunda President of the Senate Twenty-Second State Legislature State Capitol Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. President:

Transmitted herewith are 30 copies of the Multi-Year Program and Financial Plan and Executive Budget for the Period 2003-09, pursuant to Sections 37-69, HRS, Budget – The Six-Year Program and Financial Plan; and 37-71, HRS, Budget – The Budget.

My administration has not made any changes to this proposed budget that was approved by the previous governor. However, we look forward to working with you to make changes that will reflect new revenue estimates and revised spending priorities.

Very truly yours,

LINDA LINGLE